
 EHV-1 / Health Requirements  

 

-All horses will be required to have a health certificate that is dated no more than 7 
days from the start of the sale.   
On the health certificate the veterinarian is required to include a statement saying “The 
horses listed on this health certificate are not currently showing any clinical signs of EHV-1, 
have a normal temperature, and have not been exposed to an EHV-1 positive horse nor 
have they been stabled in an EHV-1 quarantined county.”  
 
 
-Sale horses must be vaccinated for EHV-1 no less than 14 days or more than 60 days 
prior to the sale.  (May 26 - July 11). 
Recommended vaccines are Pneumabort-K or Calvenza.  The vaccination record must also 
be written on the health certificate which will include the date administered, brand, and 
serial number.  We appreciate your understanding in this matter.  It is of upmost 
importance to TQHA to keep all of our horses healthy. 

 
-All horses will be required to have a current negative Coggins Test, dated no earlier 
than 12 months prior to the Sale. 
 
 
If you have any further questions, please contact the TQHA oƯice at 512-458-5202.  We 
look forward to seeing you at the sale! 

  

  

 


